

To: Larry Visoski Larry [REDACTED]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Fri 3/1/2019 4:14:44 PM
Subject: Re: Saturday

ha...it kind of made me laugh...yes, it is an update..sorta...we (especially you, Dave and Darren) are still left hanging! I suppose it is only for a few more hours though of uncertainty! thank you!

On Mar 1, 2019, at 11:06 AM, Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Update from JE,
◆◆

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: J <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Date: March 1, 2019 at 6:26:44 AM EST
To: Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]>
Subject: Re: Saturday

sorry larry , no worry I ll decide around 2 today , you will either come with darren sat morning to fly to palm beach for a few days or send dave and darren on sat for a flight to paris on sunday

On Thu, Feb 28, 2019 at 9:08 PM Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Jeffrey
Sorry to bother you,
Should I send Darren and Dave to NY tomorrow in case you depart Saturday?
Or if it's Palm Bch, I'll come up with Darren,,
When you have a chance to share if your departing Saturday,

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone

--

please note
The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of

JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved